

March 24, 2010

Ms. Perry Wheelock Chief, Division of Resource Management National Mall & Memorial Parks 900 Ohio Drive SW Washington, DC 20024-2000

REF: Lincoln Memorial Reflecting Pool Rehabilitation Project (American Recovery and Reinvestment Act) Washington, District of Columbia

Dear Ms. Wheelock:

We received on March 19, 2010 a copy of your letter requesting ACHP concurrence with the design documents as presented to CFA on March 18, 2010.

We concur that the proposed designs as presented to CFA neither create new adverse effects nor intensify adverse effects already determined and identified in the Programmatic Agreement.

If we may be of further assistance as the Agreement is implemented, please contact Louise Dunford Brodnitz (202) 606-8527, or via e-mail at lbrodnitz@achp.gov.

Sincerely,

Caroline D. Hall Assistant Director

Office of Federal Agency Programs Federal Property Management Section

Enclosure